
 
 
 
 
 
 
M E M O R A N D U M 
 
TO:  Prospective Bidders 
 
FROM: Jane Clark 
  Director of Financial/Compliance Audits 
 
DATE: February 22, 2022  
 
RE:  Notice of Intent to Issue Requests for Proposals, Revised         
 
On November 1, 2021 the Office of the Auditor General (Office) issued a Notice of Intent to 
Issue Requests for Proposals from qualified firms of certified public accountants to conduct 
numerous 2022 financial audits, single audits, and compliance attestation engagements.  At that 
time, the Office provided on its website at https://www.auditor.illinois.gov/Procurement-
Bulletin/RFPs/Opps-Intent.asp a list of 11 agencies (excluding Regional Office of Education 
entities) for which Requests for Proposals would be issued.   
 
Group 3 Requests for Proposals were to be issued and placed on our website on February 15, 
2022.  These RFPs were inadvertently not posted until February 17, 2022.  The proposal due date 
of March 8, 2022 remains unchanged.    
 
If your firm is not currently prequalified with our Office, we encourage you to complete and 
submit the prequalification forms found on our website at 
https://www.auditor.illinois.gov/Procurement-Bulletin/Prequalification-Info.asp.   
Prequalification forms must be submitted no later than the due date and time for submitting 
proposals.   
 
If your firm is currently prequalified with our Office, we encourage you to submit a proposal for 
this engagement.  If your firm wishes to have its prequalification level re-assessed by our Office, 
please complete and resubmit prequalification forms for our review. 
 
If you have questions about the Office’s audit program, our prequalification forms or our RFP 
process, please contact me by phone at 217-782-6046 or by email at jclark@auditor.illinois.gov.   
 
Contact with State personnel other than the appropriate OAG Audit Director regarding our 
procurement opportunities may be grounds for elimination from the selection process.  
 
 


